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December 6, 2022

in Appreciation for your outstanding service to the Cupertino community as Captain of the
West Valley Division of the Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Office. The City of Cupertino and
Cupertino City Council congratulate you on your new role as Captain of the Investigations Division,
and we thank you for your dedicated service to the residents of Cupertino.
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Darcy Paul
Mayor




